BALANGA WATER DISTRICT

EGSA, Four-Lanes, Tuyo, Balanga City, Bataan 2100
Mobile No. +639-190-870-348
E-mail: balanga water@yahoo.com

January 08, 2024

LAUDEREZ SECURITY & INVESTIGATION SERVICE
27 Floor, Unit V Villegas Place Bldg.
Parang-parang, Orani, Bataan

Attention: MR. ROGELIO R. LAUDEREZ
Manager

Subject: NOTICE TO PROCEED

Dear Sir:

Please be informed that your Contract with the Balanga Water District for the
Supply of twenty-four (24) hour security services for Balanga Water District in
the total amount of NINE HUNDRED FIFTY-FOUR THOUSAND PESOS ONLY (P
954,000.00) has been approved and is now valid and binding.

In this connection and pursuant to the pertinent provisions of the
aforementioned contract, you are hereby officially nofified to proceed with
the execution of the undertakings upon the receipt of this notice.

Very truly you

ENGR. CHARLITO G. RODRIGUEZ
General Manager

LAUDEREZ SECURITY & INVESTIGATION SERVICE

/

MR. ROGELIOQLR. LAUDEREZ
ager
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